Good Morning Alan,

The purpose of this email is to voice concern over potential traffic issues that will be created from this
project. The Montessori school is already creating unsafe traffic issues during the mornings and
afternoons. Additional housing units will only exacerhate the situation unless the flow of traffic is
addressed. | would like to propose the addition of an underpass or averpass to allow school aged
children from the surrounding neighborhoods to safely travel to nearby Montessori and Sleeping Giant
schools. Having this pedestrian infrastructure would help the traffic flow as more children would be
able to get to school without the aid of a motor vehicle.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.
Sincerely,

Concerned neighbor




